
 
 

26
th
 August 2020 

Dear Parishioners,  

 

Peace be with you. 

 

I am pleased to announce that our parish will be commencing  Phase 4 of Resumption and Public 

Celebrations of Sacraments under RMCO and Post-RMCO Guidelines of the Diocese of Penang effective 

September 2020.    

 

We begin by celebrating MERDEKA DAY MASS on Monday, 31 August, 2020 at 8am.  This Mass is 

open to all on an “in-person self registration” basis.  This means when you come to attend Mass, your 

temperature will be taken, and if below 37.5
0
C, you will record your name with contact number on the 

“Registration Log” and/or check in with  MySejahtera App and attend Mass. 

 

Starting 02 September 2020 (Wednesday), we shall have WEEKDAY MASSES on every Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday at 6.30am.  Again, this is open to all on an “in-person self registration”  basis  

when you come attend Mass. 

 

On Public Holidays (falling on any day of the week, excluding Saturday and Sunday),  Mass will be held 

at 8.00am open to all on an “in-person self registration”  basis. 

 

Our  Weekend Masses remain unchanged on a “PRE-REGISTERED rotation” basis :- 

• Saturdays @ 5.30pm in English 

• Sundays @ 8.00am in English and @ 11.00am in Tamil or Chinese on an alternate basis 

• On the 1
st
 Sunday of every month our 8am Mass will be in Bahasa Malaysia. 

 

We shall observe all SOPs required by Government Authorities which include:- 

• Attendees must not exhibit any Covid-19 symptoms within the past 14days 

• Wearing a Mask at all times  

• Maintain physical distancing of at least 1 meter at all times 

• Sanitization of hands before you enter Mass venue 

 

Be on the lookout for upcoming announcements as more spiritual activities will be put in place.  Let us 

continue to pray and ask for the intercessions of Our Mother of Perpetual Help for the end of this 

pandemic.  

 

Let us together stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

 

In Him there is fullness of Redemption 

Rev. Fr. Patrick Massang, CSsR 

Parish Priest  

 

 


